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NOTICE -
No.  H3¥ /P.S.C., Dt... 27 3'(23 ........
PF-1E-11-2021/22 (DR-III)

It is for information of all concerned that, the Interview for recruitment to the post
of Post Graduate Teachers in Commerce, pursuant to Advt. No.24 of 2021-22 vide Notice
No.1290/PSC dt.06.02.2023, scheduled to be held from 28.02.2023 to 04.03.2023, has been
postponed due to unavoidable circumstances. Further dates will be intimated shortly.

The candidates are advised to visit the website of the Commission regularly for

further updates regarding the Programme Notice.
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